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I am submitting this testimony in favor of SB0190 on behalf of the Lower Shore Progressive Caucus. The 

Caucus is a political and activist organization on the Eastern Shore, unaffiliated with any political party, 

committed to empowering working people by building a Progressive movement on the Lower Eastern 

Shore. It is a top priority of the Lower Shore Progressive Caucus and our members to legalize Marijuana 

and protect the rights of those who choose to smoke it.  That is why our organization strongly supports 

SB0190.  

Our current law that prohibits users of medical cannabis from their second amendment rights is nothing 

short of unconstitutional and discriminatory. By prohibiting individuals from purchasing, possessing, and 

carrying a firearm solely because they are prescribed medical cannabis puts our residents into a horrible 

dilemma.  A dilemma where they must choose whether or not they will keep their second amendment 

rights or take medicine prescribed to them by a doctor to treat whatever health issues they might be 

facing.  When in reality they shouldn’t have to choose at all.  

It is for these reasons the Lower Shore Progressive Caucus supports this bill and recommends a 

FAVORABLE ​report in committee. 

 

 


